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      GOA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
NOTICE   

 

The Proposals for the posts of Assistant District 

Educational Inspectors / Teacher Grade – I in the 

Directorate of Education advertised vide 

Advertisement No. 12 Year 2023 has been closed by 

the Commission. Refund of application fees to the 

candidates who have applied for the above post will 

be initiated by the Commission in due course. 

 


